SEVEN MOUNTAINS MEDIA JOHNSON MOTORS AUTO LEO NEDZA

BIG FOOT COUNTRY Chevrolet Cadillac FUNERAL HOME
101.3/102.1 DuBois, PA 212 East Main St., Sykesville, PA 15865

93.1, CLEAR ROCK 95.9 814 - 371- 4444 814 - 894- 2230

900 WCPA www.johnsonauto.com www.nedzafamilyfuneralhomes.com

APRILS FLOWERS SUNRISE DRILLING FELIX BROS.

B Drive DuBois, PA 15801

ota - Bra- 0750 895375 0780 SUPPLY, INC. CONSTRUCTION

www.aprilsflowersduboispa.com

814 - 894- 5005

814 - 427- 5901

GOBLE BARONICK
FUNERAL HOME, INC.

Jeffery Baronick, Funeral Director
211 S. Main St. DuBois, PA 15801
814 - 371- 2040

O’BRYON
EYE ASSOCIATES, LLC.
O’BRYON

FAMILY MEDICINE, INC.
814 - 371- 3980

SYMMCO INCORPORATED
40 South Park Street
Sykesville, PA 15865

Phone: 814 - 894- 2461
WWW.Symmco.com

Burke & Sons, Inc.
“The Window Specialists”
814-938-7303
www.burke-sons.com
Windows—Doors—Shade Products

Reynoldsville Hardware
349 E Main St.
814-653-8642
Friendly Service—Community Values—Small
Town Pride—38 years in the neighborhood
M-F 8AM—6PM Sat 9AM—5PM

FOX’'S PIZZA DEN OF

SYKESVILLE

206 East Main Street Sykesville, PA 15865
814 - 894- 7777
Like us on Facebook

DETER’S BEAUTY SALON
360 East Main Street
Sykesville, PA
814 - 894- 2770

Hometown Restaurant
814-653-9690
Tues-Sat BAM—7PM

Dine in or Call for Take out

CHRIST THE KING MANOR
“A Continuing Care Retirement Community”
1100 West Long Avenue
DuBois, PA 15801
814 - 371- 3180

A Peaceful Place
Jan Satterlee, PhD, LPC
Heather Tate, MS, NCC
330 Wayne Ave DuBois

drjansatterlee.com
814-371-1598

CARPET SPA

Carpet Cleaning * Water Restoration
Upholstery Cleaning Etc.
Falls Creek, PA
814 -371- 6708

ADVANCE DISPOSAL

Brockway, PA
814 - 265- 1975

COMMUNITY FIRST Please support our sponsors! DUBOIS CENTRAL CATHOLIC
BANK Learn Well...Live Well...Serve Well
Since 1893 Thank you! J&%Tféﬂﬁé’éf 37;139?(?@0
814 - 653- 8232 814 - 894- 5033 Elementary: 371-2570
www.cf-bank.com Pre-K: 371-2570
Are you interested in advertising in WELCOME

our bulletin, please contact the
church office for more information.

Visitors and Guests!

If you would like to join our
Church, please call the office at
(814) 653-8586 and request a
registration form .

St. Mal‘y and

Assumption «me Blessed Virgin Mary
Parishes

June 17, 2018 ~ 11th Sunday in Ordinary Time

St. Mary Parish

607 East Main Street
Reynoldsville, Pennsylvania 15851
814-653-8586

Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary Parish
20 Shaffer Street (P.O. Box J)

Sykesville, Pennsylvania 15865

814-894-2772 Social Hall 814-894-7981

Pastor — Father William R. Barron Deacon — Daniel Satterlee

Shared contact information:
Web address: www.stmarysassumption.com
Parish app: search “myParish — Catholic to download app”
Fax number: 814-653-2769




Mass Intentions Weekend Mass Schedule Office Information

Saturday Evening 4:30 PM

Monday, June 18 (St. Mary) 8:00 AM (Jan.-May — Assumption; June-Dec. St. Mary) Prayer Chain: Office Hours: (office located at St. Mary Church)
Tom & Betty Moslak . St. Mary 653-2752 Monday 7 AM - 2:00 PM
by Mary Beth & Tom Stojek Sunday Morning  8:30 AM (Assumption) Assumption Church — 894-5659 Tuesday 7 AM - 2:30 PM
11:00 AM (St. Mary) Hospital Visits: Wednesday 8 AM - 2:30 PM
Tuesday, June 19 Call Fr. Barron 814-503-0028 Thursday 8 AM - 2:30 PM
NO MASS ) . Blue Army Prayer Cell: Office closed Friday - Sunday
Holy Hour 6:30—7:30PM at Assumption Offertory COlleCtlon Tuesday 3:00pm at Madelyn Tomasura’s
home. Bingo: Sunday at 6:00pm at St. Mary
Wednesday, June 20
NO MASS St. Mary - June 10- $3,283.00 . : : . :
The Parish Spotlight ~ Emmaus Priest Convocation at St. Vincent’s
Thursday, June 21 . L.
NO MASS Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary -
June 10 - $1,685.00
Friday, June 22 (St. Mary) 8:00 AM Thank you for your generosity!
Heng ]K/}Zf; & Don Hannah I had the privilege of speaking to Father Bill recently about his upcoming trip to Emmaus, which will be held
| <> Sanctuary Candles at St. Vincent’s College in Latrobe, PA, at the Basilica at St. Vincent’s Arch Abbey.
Saturday, June 23 (St. Mary) 4:30 PM . . - th . . st
Mark Ferko, Jr. - Father Bill will be attending this trip from Monday June 18", after morning mass until Thursday June 21™".
by Aunt Gina In Memory of: Father Bill shared that Emmaus was founded by Bishop Michael Murphy in 1983. Bishop Murphy felt that
Sundav. J 24 (A on) £30 AM 1]\)’131‘1( F?lrllsl), Jli; By ?lllélt ?(1;12(1: 114035 an annual convocation for all priests in the diocese was needed, to give our priests an opportunity to con-
unday, June ssumption : eceased Members of K o ounci . . . . .
Lillian Skraba By K of C Council #935 tinue their education and spiritual formation.
by Mildred Rutkoski Raymond McGreevey By Family Father Bill also shared that Emmaus was initially started at Gannon University. It moved to Christ the King
Henry Lied] By Mary & Don Hannah Seminary in Buffalo f imately 20 d th f 2004, has been held at St. Vincent’s —
Sunday, June 24 (St. Mary) 11:00 AM Clyde Hannah By Mary & Don Hannah erTnn'ary in Buffa o' or ap!or'oxma ely year.s, and then, as'o , has been held a L. incent’s .
All Parishioners of Both Parishes Leslie Osikowicz By Jim & Darla Shaffer (coincidentally St. Vincent’s is where Father Bill went to seminary). An average of 75 priests attend this
Doug Smelko By Friends week-long Emmaus. Father Bill went on to share that the first part of the week is for the priests of our dio-

LeRoy (Snuffy) Kaizer By Denise, Betsy, & Tom
In Honor of:
Esther Torrell By Angela Jones When asked what the week schedule looks like for Father Bill, he stated that “there is generally a mass to
start and there are Mass Anniversaries shared with milestones of 25 years, 30 years and so on that are cel-
Ministers Schedule for June 23-24, 2018 ebrated. Then there is a cocktail hour to socialize with fellow priests and following that there is a very nice
dinner celebrating this.” The dinner is held at The Fred Rogers Center on Monastery Road in Latrobe. As a

4:30pm (St. Mary) 8:30am (ABVM) 11:00am (St Mary) side note, Father Bill shared that Fred Rogers was a Presbyterian minister who was born in Latrobe and is
buried there today. As mentioned above, the week will consist of mass, opportunities to share and pray

cese and the latter part of the week is for the deacons of our diocese.

Altar Servers L. Reiter E. Bacha T. Slima together with fellow priests, sharing Adoration, Holy Hour, fellowship over a sharing of meals together.
A. Reiter W. Bacha M. Hannah There is also a speaker that comes to discuss various topics in an opportunity to pull the priests together to
Lector M. McCluskey J. Gruda D. Dennison promote being “co-workers” with each other and the Bishop. Father Bill stated that “sometimes being that
Fucharistec Ministers W. Rupert A. Bonavita D. Rupert our diocese covers a vast area you can feel that you are out here on your own” (so to speak) but Emmaus
reminds us that we aren’t alone as continue our journey together.
J. McGranor D. Laukitis M. J. Clark
~ Cheryl Hannah
L. Shadduck C. McGranor

Samaritan Outreach M. Boboige



ST. MARY’S / ASSUMPTION’S NEWSLETTER, JUNE 17, 2018

PARTNER PARISH NEWS

HAPPY FATHERS’ DAY to all of our Dads! May God bless you on your special day!

FATHER BILL will be away at Emmaus beginning Monday, June 18" after Mass until Thursday, June 21*. There will
be no daily Masses on Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday.

THE CATHOLIC DAUGHTERS OF THE AMERICAS will hold their 94™ Anniversary Banquet on Monday, June
18™ at St. Mary’s social hall at 6 p.m.

SWIMMING POOL PARTY will be held on Tuesday, July 17™ at the Reynoldsville Pool from 6-8 p.m. ALL ARE
INVITED! Rain date is Thursday, July 19™. See insert for more details.

FUNDRAISER: St. Michael’s Church will be having a fundraiser on June 25, 26, and 27 at “Buck’s Pizza”. Get out of
the kitchen for a night or two and enjoy a good meal, or you can call ahead for take outs! In order for the church to get
credit, you must present a flyer which is available at the church office or by texting the word “Buck’s” to 814-771-8298
and you will receive a photo of the flyer to present to your server. Thanks for your support!

SS. PETER & PAUL BYZANTINE FESTIVAL will be held at the Adrian Picnic Grove in Adrian beginning with the
Divine Liturgy at 4 p.m. on Saturday, June 23" . The festival is from 5:30-10 p.m. on Saturday and Sunday from 11 a.m.
to??? Stuffed Cabbage Dinner on Sunday from 11 a.m.- 3 p.m. Home Made Ethnic food. Lots of good food, games, and
music by the Vagabonds! Come and enjoy!

CONFIRMATION MEETING will be held on June 25™ at 6:30 p.m. in St. Mary’s Social Hall for all students and their
parents. Please call Barb Murray at 653-8648 if you cannot be present.

THE 2018 DIOCESAN ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION LITURGIES for couples celebrating 25, 50, 60 or more
years of marriage will be held at two locations in the diocese: Sunday, August 5, 2018 at 2:00 p.m.at St. George in Erie
and Sunday, August 19, 2018 at 2:00 p.m. at Ss. Cosmas and Damian in Punxsutawney. To register, please go online to
https://www.eriercd.org/familylifeoffice/anniv.html or contact your parish office or the Family Life Office at Catholic
Charities (814)824-1250 or (800)374-3723 ext. 250.

WE ARE PLEASED to announce that the parishes of the Dubois area are hiring a full-time youth minister. The job de-
scription can be found on our parish website. The address is on the front of the bulletin. Please help us to find qualified,
dynamic candidates for this important position.

BE REMINDED that our partner parishes share the Saturday Vigil Mass. Saturday evening Mass will be celebrated at
St. Mary's Parish in Reynoldsville beginning on June 2nd, and continuing until the end of 2018. It will return to
Sykesville at the New Year and remain there until next May.

FR. BILL BARRON and Fr. Marc Solomon will be leading a pilgrimage to the Holy Land and Rome, October 15-26,
2018. Visit www.stmarysassumption.com for more information, or call the parish office to talk to Fr. Bill.

THE CROSS ON THE HILL: There will be an Interdenominational Healing service at 'The Cross on the Hill', 2041
Mt. Zion Rd. Weedville PA 15868 on Sunday June 24 at 3 PM. Pastor Melissa 'Missy' Smith of the Benezette/Weedville
United Methodist Churches and Father Mark Mastrian of St. Joseph's Roman Catholic Church in Force will preside. The
Music Ministry will be provided by Shalom. There are benches available but you may want to bring a folding chair. In
the event of rain, the service will be moved to St. Joseph's Roman Catholic Church in Force. If you do an internet search
of "The Cross on the Hill, Weedville PA" you can see images and obtain GPS directions. All are welcome to join us in
prayer for all prayer petitions presented. No donations required or accepted. For more information, contact Judy Smart at
814-637-5930 or Rich Kenawell at 814-771-7932.

ST. MARY’S NEWS
FLOWERS IN FRONT OF THE ALTAR are in memory of William Pegnetter by Helen Pegnetter.

ASSUMPTION’S NEWS
HOLY HOUR will take place this Tuesday, June 19" from 6:30 — 7:30 p.m. at Assumption Church.

SYKESVILLE CHURCHES — The Sykesville Churches are starting a picnic and activities day at Sykesville Stahl Park Sun-
day, July 1%, Please bring a covered dish to share. The gathering will start at 10:30 a.m. Please consider in joining the the
churches in Sykesville for fellowship and to get to know the parishioners of our other churches in Sykesville.

A.B.V.M. GOLF TOURNAMENT - The 14™ Annual A.B.V.M. Golf Tournament will take place this year on Sunday, July
29™ at the Sliverwoods Golf Course, Treasure Lake. The cost this year will be $65.00 per golfer. This tournament is for our
church maintenance and obligations that need to me met every year. To register, please call the rectory office (894-2272) if no
one answers, please leave a message and I will call you back. Thank you for your support to our parish fundraiser.

A.B.V.M. GOLF TOURNAMENT - In the past your generosity in sponsoring a hole in “Memory of” or “In Honor of” a
Loved One has done very well for the tourament. Please fill out the form provided for you and drop it in the collection basket
now through July 22™ if you wish to do a memorial. Thank You!!

A.B.V.M. LANDSCAPING - In front of our church we had the burning bushes removed and new trees planted with stone
landscaping done. The trees needed to be removed because of the stone work that needs to be done at the Blessed Mother Stat-
ue and also the Sacred Heart Statue. The Statues were also power washed. Thank you to Frank and Barb Sonnie for their very
generous donation to have this work done for our parish.




